
 

 

Circular No (14) for 2017 

On launch of new electronic by-systems & updates within 

BAYANATI System  

To: All ministries & federal entities  

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 

like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavors.  

In continuation of successes achieved in operating the innovative software 

package within the HR Management Information System (BAYANATI), as 

an outcome of joint efforts of the Authority and your entities, and in line with  

the UAE Vision 2021 aimed achieving transition to smart government and 

round- the- clock services provision;  the Federal Authority for Government 

Human Resources has the pleasure to announce the completion of the 

following auto-update package and by-systems within BAYANATI System: 

1. Digital Signature 

2. New electronic system for Rewards and Incentives  

3. Inclusion of Professional Competency Framework into E-

Performance Management System (PMS) 

4. Updating ‘’Maqassert’’ E-Card on self-service function  

We are, therefore, pleased to invite all those who are specialized or 

concerned with the above systems to attend the launch workshop to be 

held on Tuesday, April 25, 2017 at the Authority’s headquarters in Dubai- 

Training Hall, 1st Floor, from 10.00 am to 01.00 pm. 



 

 

The launch event will feature an orientation program on details of the 

systems and implementation plan in ministries & federal entities   

You are kindly requested to nominate whoever you deem suitable to attend 

the launch workshop.  

 

 Thank you for your cooperation 

Dr. Abdurahman Abdulmannan Al Awar, 

Director General, 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

For coordination please contact: 

- Salama Al Falasi, Executive System Development & Maintenance.  

Tel: 04- 231 91 67     Email: salfalasi@fahr.gov.ae 

-  

mailto:salfalasi@fahr.gov.ae

